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The 2022  

Little Village 

Golf Classic! 



Winter Wonderland! 

Little Village had a “Winter Wonderland” for all of our students on Thursday, February 16th. 

There were great activities and the students were able to use hockey sticks to shoot a puck into 

the net, learn about Curling and use a broom to push the "stone" towards the target on the 

floor, build a snowman using boxes and materials to create the snowman and have a 

“snowball toss” taking turns tossing snowballs into buckets! It was a great time for everyone!  
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Crest Hollow Country Club 
8325 Jericho Turnpike, Woodbury, NY 11797 

For more information, contact Jennifer Kirincic at 516-520-6043 or email at  

Jennifer.kirincic@littlevillage.org  

 

2023 Fashion Show!!! -  March 30, 2023 


